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UPCOMING EVENT ITEMS   

 
Thanks to the vision of 

Millie Gignac! 

March 4 10 AM Board Meeting UNISYS, Eagan 

March 10 7 PM Program & Social (Tuesday) LMCO, Eagan 

April 1 10 AM Board Meeting UNISYS, Roseville 

April 15 11 AM Volunteer Recognition Lunch (Wed) Josephs' in St. Paul 

April 24 10 AM Roseville Good Old Days @ Mermaid in Moundsview 

May 6 10 AM Board Meeting UNISYS, Eagan 

May 12 7:30 PM Program & Social (Tuesday) UNISYS, Eagan 

 
 

MARCH PROGRAM: 

The Navy in Minnesota? 
 

Do you ever wonder what the Navy is doing in 

Minnesota? After all, they were by far our biggest 

customer (UNIVAC=>Lockheed Martin) for decades.  

But we are 1200 miles from the nearest salt water 

seaport and 150 miles from our annually frozen fresh 

water port.  We used to have a Naval Air Station 

(NAS) Twin Cities during which time P3-C Orion 

ASW aircraft could be seen in flight. But over time it 

was transferred to the Air Force Reserve and 

Minnesota Air National Guard as Minneapolis-Saint 

Paul Joint Air Reserve Station with Naval Air Reserve 

Center (now Navy Operational Support Center) Twin 

Cities as tenant command. The best way to learn about 

current Twin Cities Naval Ops is to go to the top.  

CAPT Brent McMurry is the Commanding Officer, 

Navy Operational Support Center (NOSC) 

Minneapolis, and he will present "The United States 

Navy, why being there matters." His PowerPoint and 

discussion will center around current events, and 

current capabilities of the United States Navy as well 

as touch on future capabilities and future Naval force 

posturing around the world. This discussion also 

enlightens the audience on the large population of 

Sailors that call the twin cities "home" and just what 

we are doing here to help defend the liberties of all 

U.S. citizens. 
 

So how did a farm boy from Canton, South Dakota (35 

miles from being a Minnesotan) end up in our 

metropolis? The very short version is that he graduated 

from the United States Naval Academy class of 1991. 

Then followed a career of excellence including 

assignments to the Carrier Airborne Early Warning 

Squadron (VAW-120 Greyhawks) in Norfolk, VA, 

VAW-77 Nightwolves at NAS Atlanta, Reserve 

Tactical Air for Commander Navy Reserve Forces 

Command. New Orleans, and NOSC Kansas City, 

Missouri. He also found time to earn his Master of 

Business Administration degree and was inducted into 

the Delta-Mu-Delta society for earning high honors 

with a graduating GPA of 4.0. His well-traveled family 

includes his wife Suzanne Novotny of Gambrills, 

Maryland and three sons, Christopher, Jonathan, and 

Patrick.  

Please join us at the LMCO facility in Eagan, cookies 

are available! Page 8 has GPS and driving directions. 

APRIL PROGRAM 

Volunteer Recognition Luncheon 

On Wednesday, April 15
th
 the VIP Club will host the 

annual Recognition Event for VIP Club members who 

performed volunteer services in 2014. (Please see the 

“Volunteer Hours Survey Form for Year 2014” 

provided on Page 7.) This year the Board approved a 

restaurant buffet luncheon vs. the previous Breakfasts’ 

held at the VFW and American Legion sites. The 

“Tuscany Buffet” luncheon will be held at  

(Joseph’s Grill) in St. Paul. The month of April is 

National Volunteer Month and our Luncheon honors all 

VIP Club members who perform volunteer services 

wherever they reside. We thank all VIP Club members 

for the many hours of volunteer services you provide 

each year. Last year, the 98 VIP Club members who 

responded to our 2013 Survey, donated over 22,700 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Air_Force_Reserve
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Minnesota_Air_National_Guard
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Minneapolis-Saint_Paul_Joint_Air_Reserve_Station
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Minneapolis-Saint_Paul_Joint_Air_Reserve_Station
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hours to various organizations in Minnesota, Arizona, 

Illinois and Texas.  The estimated value of these services 

in 2013 exceeded $520,000. 
 

Thirty six members and guests attended the Breakfast 

last year and we hope this many or more will attend this 

year. Please note that all Club members and Photo 

Cataloging volunteers at the Lawshe Museum who 

respond to the “Volunteer Survey” are invited to 

attend this Luncheon. The Luncheon will be hosted by 

the VIP Club and will begin at 11 A.M. at Joseph’s Grill 

at 140 South Wabasha in St. Paul.  

 (Directions to the Joseph’s Grill in St. Paul will be 

provided in the April issue of this Newsletter.) 

Management representatives from Lockheed Martin and 

Unisys will be in attendance as our guests. 

(Note: Just a reminder - the Club must pay for and 

guarantee the number of diners that plan to attend the 

Luncheon; if you can’t attend after replying that you will, 

please let us know you can’t in a timely manner!) 

 By Bernie Jansen & Frank King 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

I just re-read our 30-year anniversary booklet 

prepared by Quint Heckert – on line at 

http://vipclubmn.org/Articles/30yrBooklet.pdf. I'd 

like to note one paragraph: "Since the 

clubs inception members have 

provided in excess of 438,120 hours of 

volunteerism: that’s over 50 person 

years of volunteer efforts for such 

diverse activities as ushers at the 

Guthrie Theater and for the St. Paul 

Chamber Orchestra, critique 

presentations of law students at William Mitchell 

Law School, phone work for public television fund 

raisers, United Way, Wright Brothers National 

Memorial, etc. Through these activities club 

members have not only served their communities but 

have also been good-will ambassadors of our 

companies."  

At the 2012 Volunteer Recognition Breakfast, 

Coordinator Bernie Jansen reported that "the 

estimated value of the reported Volunteer Services 

contributed by VIP Club members for the year 2011 

was over $550,000" (26,029 hrs @$21/hr.)  Reported 

hours via surveys for 2010 through 2013 have added 

another 95,478 hours to total 533,598 hrs. 

  Quint's and Bernie's numbers are based on our 

annual surveys – I can't help but wonder what the 

real numbers should be or could be. Less than 15% 

of our membership has been returning the survey 

forms!   

  I challenge you, our members to respond to the 

2015 survey now with your 2014 volunteer hours!  

Respectively, Lowell A. Benson - 2015 President. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Mark Your Calendar: In addition to the page 1 

Upcoming Events, dates for the rest of this year: June 10; 

3:30 PM picnic at Highland; August 11, 1:30 PM outing 

to [Dale needs venue ideas]; September 8, 6:30 PM Wine 

& Cheese at the Lawshe Museum; October 13, 6:30 PM 

Pie & Ice Cream at Plant 4; November 10, 7:30 PM 

program in Eagan; November 20, 11 AM 

UNIHOGS/UNITURKEYS at Casper's; December 3, 11 

AM Annual UNIVAC Old timers Reunion; and December 

10, 3:30 PM Christmas dinner/dance again at the Ft. 

Snelling O' Club. By LABenson 

Medical Notice: Lockheed Martin sent a letter and 

information packet to retirees currently participating in 

their retiree medical plan. LMCO is turning over their 

medical program management to a private firm, requiring 

everyone to re-enroll by June. The key words in their 

letter are: "OneExchange
tm

 representatives are available 

now at 1-844-596-0460 to help you create a personal 

profile and schedule an enrollment appointment." Since 

medical insurance planning is unique to each person's 

preferences and situations, the VIP Club suggests that 

individuals call as soon as he/she has reviewed the 

package. Now is not procrastination time!  By LABenson 

Newsletter Inputs: For the April newsletter, please 

send articles, recent obits, or lighter side items to Joe 

Schwarz before March 6, 2015.  

Notice: The UNISYS Bluebell web site has changed 

per Al Rollins – new URL is http://www.ubbrg.org  

Volunteer Hours Survey: Please report your 2014 

hours via http://vipclubmn.org/volunteer.html or by 

using the form on page 7.  

When Do Memberships Expire: They expire on 

December 31
st
 of the YEAR paid through. Each month 

we sort an updated database into the distribution method. 

The electronic distribution member entries are separated. 

Then, when printing the newsletter, the paid through year 

gets printed after the US mail members name.  

For the electronic distribution recipients, the database is 

sorted by Paid through year, and then members' 

expiration year is included in the subject line of 

newsletter distribution messages.  

Our web site and email Internet Service Provider, as a 

spam inhibitor, only allows 50 recipients per message 

and 250 addressees per hour - thus multiple messages are 

required for our 615 electronic newsletter recipients. We 

do use Bcc for distribution addressing thereby inhibiting 

phishing of other addressees should a recipient choose to 

forward the distribution message to non-member friends. 

By LABenson 

http://vipclubmn.org/Articles/30yrBooklet.pdf
http://www.ubbrg.org/
http://vipclubmn.org/volunteer.html
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SOCIAL ACTIVITY ITEMS 
 

February Program Recap:  
 

The first program this year was held on Tuesday, 

February 10
th
 rather than a Wednesday.   The snowy 

winter weather kept some people away, but those that 

braved the weather had an excellent program on the 

“Blue Zones”.  It was an in-depth look at places in the 

world where people have been found to live happy 

longer lives.  The Blue Zones organization, 

headquartered in the Twin Cities, is dedicated to 

finding places that fit the criteria for a longer happy 

life and is developing programs for communities to 

promote this lifestyle.  The city of Albert Lea, 

Minnesota and the state of Iowa are two groups trying 

to implement Blue Zone programs.  More detail is 

available on their website at www.bluezones.com. 
 

June Picnic Preview: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 

has been set aside for the VIP Club Picnic at Highland 

Pavilion, 1270 Montreal Ave, St. Paul (same place as 

the last two years) where we'll celebrate the 35th 

Anniversary of the VIP Club. Start time will be about 

3:00pm. Volunteers are always welcome, so contact 

John Westergren, jwestergren@frontiernet.net , if you 

can help. More information to follow in the next 

Newsletters, so stay tuned. 

Roseville Good Old Days: Things are on track 

for the Good Old Days Reunion on 

Friday, April 24
th

 in the Atlantis 

ballroom on the lower level at the 

Mermaid in Mounds View.  We 

have the room from 10:30 AM to 

3:30 PM, volunteers at 10 AM please.  
 

IN REMEMBRANCE 

 

 
Bush, Thomas W. - Age 81, of 

Rosemount, MN.  He is survived by 

his loving wife, Karen.  Tom was a 

long time employee of Sperry Univac 

and VIP Club member.    

 

 

Conners, Paul R. - October 16
th
, 

1924 ~ January 7
th
, 2015.  

Preceded in death by his wife of 

54 years, Patricia Joan Conners.  

After retiring from the Army, Paul 

started working for UNIVAC in 

1964 as a computer engineer and 

retired 30 years later. 
 
 

 

Carlson, Richard E - Age 90, passed 

away peacefully on December 31
st
,  

2014.  He is survived by his wife, 

Gloria.  Dick retired from Unisys in 

1986 

 
Grandprey, Beverly J. - Age 89 of St 

Paul, MN.  Beverly is survived by her 

loving husband of 67 years, Harold.  

She worked as a certified medical aid 

for 23 years.  Harold is a Unisys retiree 

and long time member of the VIP Club. 
 

Hileman, Ralph - Ralph passed away the 

week of November 13, 2013.  Ralph was 

an early ERA /Sperry employee  

 

Hokanson, Marcia L. - Age 73, of Edina, MN.  

Passed away on March 15
th
, 2014.  Marcia is survived 

by husband of 50 years, Bob.  Bob is a Lockheed 

Martin retiree and a long time member of the VIP 

Club. 
 

Kronen, Corinne F. - Age 81, of Brooklyn Center 

MN.  Passed away Wednesday, October 3
rd

, 2014 

surrounded by her family.  She is survived by her 

husband, Ronald.  Ronald is a Unisys retiree and long 

time member of the VIP Club. 
 

Manship Betty, Passed away on 

December 19
th, 

2014 in 

Loveland, CO after struggling 
with MSA (Multiple System 

Atrophy).  Betty was the wife of 
Bob who was a Lockheed Martin 

retiree.  Bob and Betty are long 

time VIP Club members.  
 

Marberg, William P. - Unexpectedly, 

on Friday, December 19, 2014. A 

resident of Bethesda, MD,  Bill was 

the beloved husband of Wendy H. 

Marberg.  Bill was the director of the 

Unisys Eagan Air Traffic Control 

initiatives in the late 80s and early 90s. 
 

Melink, George Emil - Age 90, of 

Prior Lake, MN.  Passed away on 

February 2
nd

, 2015.  He was preceded 

in death by wife of 50 years Joan.  

George spent most of his career 

working at Univac (Unisys) in 

Roseville on mainframe computers.  
 

http://www.bluezones.com/
mailto:jwestergren@frontiernet.net
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Sevelin, Jack L. Age 83 of Lindstrom, MN.  Preceded 

in death by his wife Patricia.  Jack retired from Unisys 

Corp in 1990. 

 

Schendel, Roger A. - Age 82, of Eden 

Prairie, MN.  Passed away on Friday, 

January 23
rd

, 2015 due to complications 

from Pancreatic Cancer.  Roger was 

preceded in death by wife Janet.  Roger 

was a retired Manager at Univac/Unisys and a VIP 

Club member.   
 

 

Schultz, Russ Sr, - Age 81, a longtime 

resident of Baldwin, Wisconsin.  Passed 

away peacefully on February 6
th
, 2015 

surrounded by his family at his home.  

Russ started working at Sperry Rand/ 

Univac.  He also worked at Action Labs 

in Woodville, Wisconsin followed by a return to 

Unisys in Eagan.  Russ last worked for Unisys in 

Clearwater FL in 1994. 
 

Sylvester, Francis “Dale” - Age 89, of St. Paul Park, 

MN.  Passed away on Wednesday, December 31
st,

 

2014.  Dale is survived by his wife; Donna who was a 

Unisys retiree.  Dale and Donna were long time 

volunteers with the Red Cross blood drives and also 

members of the VIP Club. 
 

 
Teply,Robert James , (Bob) – 

Age 89, passed away peacefully 

on Thursday, November 13
th
, 

2014.  Bob is survived by his 

wife, of 66 years, Helen.  After 

graduating from the U of 

Minnesota Bob joined Unisys and 

specialized in metal plating.  Bob 

retired from Unisys after 25 years 

of service.  Bob and Helen have been long time VIP 

Club members. 
 

Welsh, Jim - Age 79 of Queen Creek, AZ.  Passed 

away January 10
th
, 2015.  Jim was a manager of major 

proposals in St. Paul and Salt Lake City.  Jim is 

survived by his wife, Cathy and one son.  
 

 
 

PERIODIC GROUPS  
 
 

A Luncheon Group [engineering/drafting] meets 

monthly on the 1st Tuesday in West St. Paul at 11:00 

AM - at the Old Country Buffet, 2000 S. Robert.  

One Breakfast Group now meets monthly at 8:00 

a.m. on the 1st Thursday of each month at the Capitol 

View Cafe, 637 Smith Ave. St. Paul. (Corner of Smith 

and Baker).  

A Second Luncheon Group [Unisys and 

Burroughs] meets monthly on the 2nd Tuesday at 11:30 

a.m. at the Mall of America 3rd floor North Food Court. 

We sit at the tables between the elevator and the Burger 

King. Coordinator phone is #952-854-7855. 

Another Breakfast Group meets monthly at 9:00 

a.m. on the 2nd Wednesday of each month in the Eagles 

Club, Old Hwy 8, in New Brighton. Coordinator Marv 

Brown's phone is 763-416-3903.  

A Third Unisys Luncheon Group meets monthly 

on the 2nd Wednesday at 11:00 a.m. at the Old Country 

Buffet, Holly Shopping Center, located at University 

Ave. and Mississippi St. just north of I-694. Coordinator 

phone is 651-552-1465.  

NEW MEMBERS  

 

 

Boecher, Carl Victoria, MN 

Ellingboe, Jack Prescott, WI 

Harren, Dennis Bloomington, MN 

Kulenkamp, Darrel Ft. Myers, FL 

McGill, Orrin Andover, MN 

Thomson, Anne Mendota Heights, MN 
 

CONTACT DATA  

Newsletter Editorial Staff: Mail ‘Letters to the 

Editor’ to: VIP Club, 1486 Fairmount Ave, St Paul, 

MN 55105 or e-mail to: Joe Schwarz - Chief Editor, 

 jschwarzsr@centurylink.net  

Bernie Jansen - Editor,    bjskj@hotmail.com   
Richard Lundgren – Editor,  rflundgr@aol.com  

Don Naaktgeboren – Editor,  donfishn@yahoo.com  

2015 VIP Club Board:  
Lowell Benson  President   651-483-3709 

Keith Behnke   Vice President  651-894-2182 

Bob ‘RC’ Hanson  Past President  651-633-4259 

Frank King   Secretary   651-774-0997 

Harvey Taipale   Treasurer   651-748-5083 

Dale Phelps   Director    952-831-7843 

Joe Schwarz   Director    651-698-9698 

John Westergren Director    952-431-5868 

Pending   Director     

2014 Activity Coordinators: 
CBI Liaison; Dick Lundgren, rflundgr@aol.com  

Christmas Dinner; Bill Galle, wagalle@mac.com 

IT Legacy Committee; John Westergren, 

jwestergren@frontiernet.net  

Lawshe Museum Exhibits; Keith Myhre,   

Lawshe Museum Photo Identifications; Patricia Myhre.  

Mature Voices Minnesota, Brian Berggren, 

bbek@usfamily.net  

mailto:jschwarzsr@centurylink.net
mailto:bjskj@hotmail.com?subject=From%20a%20newsletter%20link
mailto:rflundgr@aol.com
mailto:donfishn@yahoo.com
mailto:rflundgr@aol.com
mailto:wagalle@mac.com
mailto:jwestergren@frontiernet.net
mailto:bbek@usfamily.net
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Membership & Recreation Leagues; Keith Behnke, 

keithbhnk@comcast.net  

Picnic Coordination; John Westergren, Frank King, 

Jim Larson, and Keith Behnke.  

Programs; Dale Phelps; drphelps416@gmail.com  

Roseville Good Old Days; Tom Turba, 

tnturba@comcast.net  

Sunshine Cards; Lynn Lindholm, 

Lynnlindholm@comcast.net   

Volunteer Breakfast; Bernie Jansen, bjsjk@msn.com 
and Frank King, kingx063@umn.edu  

Webmaster; Lowell A. Benson, labenson@q.com  

Retirement Status and Benefits: These are 

numbers to call if you or your heirs have death benefit 

or pension questions - you'll need SSN and a PIN.  

Unisys        1-877-864-7972  

Lockheed Martin      1-866-562-2363  

VIP CLUB Corporate Liaisons:  
LMCO, Eagan - Scott Schmidt   651-846-2426 

Unisys print shop – Judy Bornetun, 651-635-6792 

Unisys, Roseville/Eagan – Sue Carrigan, 651-635-7712 

REPORTS, LEGACY ACTIVITIES  

Web Site 'Article for the Month': For February, 

we've posted "The UNIVAC 8008 Micro". Craig 

Solomonson wrote about his found treasure, perhaps 

the world's first 8-bit microcomputer built by UNIVAC 

in 1972! Please refer to your March and April 2014 

newsletters for additional snapshots.  

 
Thanks to Steve Newcomer and others for the 

development history.  By LABenson  

A University of MN Libraries' Video: An 

interesting Computer History video from CBI! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s4tHC4FxxlA. 

1102 Project Engineer, Warren Burrell, and Speed 

Talley engineer Don Weidenbach are shown in the 2nd 

half of this video about CDC and ERA. From Keith 

Myhre, our lead Lawshe POSTER coordinator.  

LIGHTER SIDE  

Golfing Time: A man and his wife walked into a 

dentist's office. The man said to the dentist, "Doc, I'm 

in one heck of a hurry I have two buddies sitting out in 

my car waiting for us to go play golf, so forget about 

the anesthetic, I don't have time for the gums to get 

numb. I just want you to pull the tooth, and be done 

with it! We have a 10:00 AM tee-off time at the best 

golf course in Eagan and it's already 9:30. I don't have 

time to wait for the anesthetic to work!'  

The dentist thought to himself, "My goodness, this is 

surely a very brave man asking to have his tooth pulled 

without using anything to kill the pain." 

So the dentist asks him, "Which tooth is it sir?" 

The man turned to his wife and said, "Open your 

mouth Honey, and show him... 

Wisdom of the Aged:   

 I don't trip over things, I do random gravity 

checks.  

 I don't need anger management. I need people to 

stop irking me so much!  

 The biggest lie I tell myself is "I don't need to 

write it down, I'll remember it." 

 My people skills are just fine. It's my tolerance for 

idiots that needs work.  

 If God wanted me to touch my toes, he would 

have put them on my knees.  

 I'm going to retire and live off of my savings. Not 

sure what I'll do the second week.  

 Why do I have to press one for English when 

you're just going to transfer me to someone I can't 

understand anyway?  

 Of course I talk to myself. Sometimes I need 

expert advice.  

 Wouldn't it be great if we could put ourselves in 

the dryer for ten minutes and come out wrinkle-free 

and three sizes smaller? 
 

Church Bloopers 
This is a compilation of actual Church Bulletins and 

Service bloopers...  
 

Ladies Bible Study will be held Thursday morning at 

10. All ladies are invited to lunch in the Fellowship 

Hall after the B.S. is done.  

Miss Charlene Mason sang "I will not pass this way 

again" giving obvious pleasure to the congregation.  

Next Sunday is the family hay ride and bonfire at the 

Fowlers'. Bring your own hot dogs and guns. Friends 

are welcome! Everyone come for a fun time.  

Our next song is "Angels We Have Heard Get High".  

mailto:keithbhnk@comcast.net
mailto:drphelps416@gmail.com
mailto:tnturba@comcast.net
mailto:Lynnlindholm@comcast.net
mailto:bjsjk@msn.com
mailto:kingx063@umn.edu
mailto:labenson@q.com
http://vipclubmn.org/Articles/UnivacMicro.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s4tHC4FxxlA
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Remember in prayer the many who are sick of our 

church and community.  

Scouts are saving aluminum cans, bottles and other 

items to be recycled. Proceeds will be used to cripple 

children.  

The church will host an evening of fine dining, superb 

entertainment, and gracious hostility.  

The pastor will preach his farewell message, after 

which the choir will sing, "Break Forth Into Joy."  

The Rev. Adams spoke briefly, much to the delight of 

his audience.  

The senior choir invites any member of the 

congregation who enjoys sinning to join the choir.  

This being Easter Sunday, we will ask Mrs. Lewis to 

come forward and lay an egg on the altar.  

Thursday night--Potluck supper. Prayer and medication 

to follow.  
 
 

 

APRIL 15 AGENDA and 2014 VOLUNTEER SURVEY FORM 

 11:00 AM – 11:30 AM  Check in, Nametags, Coffee & Socializing,  

 11:30 AM – 12:15 PM Enjoy an Italian sandwich luncheon buffet,  

 12:15 PM – 12:45PM  Program recognizing our volunteers, then  

 12:45 PM –  1:30 PM  Last cup of coffee and a bit more socializing.  

Your Volunteer Survey Form must be received by 3 April for listing in the Printed Program. 

VIP Club Volunteer Services Codes with Organization Samples in each Category:  

Code Service Area Code Service Area 

1 

Community and Related Services 

AARP Volunteers 

Civic/Government Support Services 

Community Services 

DARTS 

Minnesota Senior Federation/VISTA 

Scouts 

Senior Centers 

United Way 

2 

Meals, Food and Housing Services 

Dorothy Day Center  

Food Services / Senior Dining 

Habitat for Humanity  

Loaves and Fishes 

Meals on Wheels  

Sharing and Caring Hands  

 

3 

Health and Disaster Services 

American Cancer Society,  

Arthritis Foundation,  

Courage Center,  

Red Cross & Bloodmobile Services,  

Signet Health & Rehab. Center 

4 

Religious and Related Services 

Basilica of St. Mary  

Church Missions and Camps 

Lutheran Missions,  

Presbyterian Homes,  

Related Charities 

5 

Schools and Educational Services 

Historical Societies 

Volunteer Services in Schools 

Wright Brothers National Memorial 

6 

Music and Theatrical Services  

Guthrie Theater  

Northern Lights Variety Band 

North Suburban Chorus 

7 

Other Services 

Animal Humane Society                                Juvenile Court Guardian  

Law Enforcement Services                            Mutual Interest Association  

Small Business Consulting                             UNISYS & LMCO Legacy  

Veterans & Armed Forces Support                VIP CLUB  

- E-mail your volunteer information directly to Frank King at kingx063@umn.edu.  Provide the same information as 

detailed in the “Volunteer Hours Survey Form” below including how many will be at the luncheon.  OR  

- Go on-line to http://vipclubmn.org/volunteer.html.  Scroll down to the on-line survey submittal boxes section.  

Enter your name, e-mail address, volunteer information per the example, your total hours, and how many will be 

attending the luncheon.  Then click on the ‘Submit Query’ button. OR  

- Fill out and mail the form below to Bernie Jansen    848 Ivy Lane    Eagan, MN   55123-2425   

 

-  

mailto:kingx063@umn.edu
http://vipclubmn.org/volunteer.html
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- <= = = = = = = C U T  H E R E  = = = = = C U T  H E R E  = = = = = C U T  H E R E = = = = =  > 

 

<= = = = = = = C U T  H E R E  = = = = = C U T  H E R E  = = = = = C U T  H E R E = = = = =  > 

 

VIP CLUB Volunteer Hours Survey Form for Year 2014 

Member/Spouse Names _____________________________ Your City ___________________ State __ 

*Service 

Code 

Organization(s) for which volunteer Services were performed Member & Spouse 

Hours per line 

---    --------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------- 

   

---    --------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------- 

   

---    --------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------- 

   

--- --------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------- 

 **Please indicate how many of you will attend the volunteer luncheon.   

Enter 0, 1, or 2: ________ 

Total Hours: 

___________  

VOLUNTEER RECOGNITION LUNCHEON 
 

VOLUNTEER SURVEY FORMS 
ARE DUE BY APRIL 3, 2015 

(SEE PAGES 6 and 7) 
 

LUNCHEON IS ON APRIL 15
th 

 

SEND IN YOUR SURVEY FORMS 
NOW 
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DIRECTIONS TO ACTIVITY SITES  

Car-pool if possible to all events or contact a board member for possible ‘ride-with’ suggestions.  

Directions to the Lawshe Museum in South St. Paul: Set your GPS unit to South Saint Paul, 130 Third 

Avenue. From the Roseville area, take Hwy 36 to I-35E south toward downtown St. Paul. Get into the left lane then take the I-

94/Hwy 52 left exit to merge onto Hwy 52 going south. 3.4 miles later, take the Butler Ave exit and turn left. Go 0.7 mi and turn 

right onto MN156 S. After 1.8 mi, turn right onto Grand Ave. W – Drive up the hill a block and turn left; the parking lot is then 

400 ft. on the left. From the Eagan area, take I494 toward the Mississippi river then take exit #65 onto 7
th

 Ave. Turn left and 

drive a mile to South view Blvd, turn right at the light. After 0.3 mi, turn left onto 3
rd

 Ave – the museum parking lot is then 0.2 

mi on the right.  

Directions to UNISYS MACS building in Eagan: Set your GPS unit to Eagan MN, 3199 Pilot Knob Road. From 

Hwy 35E take the Pilot Knob Road exit ramp. Then go north on Pilot Knob Road about ½ mile to Tower View Road. We use the 

Unisys north parking lot and the visitor entrance thereby.   
Directions to UNISYS in Roseville: Set your GPS unit to Roseville MN, 2470 Highcrest Road. From Hwy 35W 

north; exit onto W County Rd C to go west a mile, then turn left onto Walnut St. Then turn right onto Terminal Road for half a 

block, turn right at Highcrest Rd. to building entrance.  From 35W south, exit on Industrial Way / St. Anthony Blvd off ramp, turn 

left, drive under the freeway, then turn right onto Walnut St. Follow it 0.8 mi north then turn left on Terminal Road. Go ½ block 

and enter the UNISYS parking lot on the right.  From Hwy 36 east, drive west until 36 joins Hwy 35W just past Hwy 280, then 

exit at the Industrial Way / St. Anthony Blvd. off ramp of 35W. Go north on St. Anthony Blvd. to Walnut St. [the first street on the 

right]. Turn right onto Walnut Street.  From Hwy 280 northbound, use left lane exit just past County Rd B for Terminal road 

access [St Croix St.] Turn left at Terminal Rd, then 1.5 mi to Highcrest Rd.   

Directions to LMCO in Eagan: Set your GPS unit to Eagan MN. 1303 Corporate Center Drive, Suite 100 

Eagan, MN 55121. From Roseville area, take 35E south through St. Paul then exit to the west onto I-494. Then take exit 71 for 

Co Rd 31 (Pilot Knob Road) and go south. Turn left onto Corporate Center Drive, then when you see the LMCO sign, turn left, 

start up the hill then turn left into the parking log - drive through the parking lot to the west side of the building and turn left into 

that parking lot section. Enter the building through the west door.  From Minneapolis or Bloomington, get onto 494 going East 

then take exit 71 onto Pilot Knob Road going south - then follow the third sentence above onto Corporate Center Drive.  
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